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Dear Mr. Bonnet:

I am sorry I did not get to see you on my way back from the Islands,
but IL want to take this opportunity to thank you for the assistance you

and Mr. Rasmussen gave me. It was an excellent idea to have Mr. Rasmussen
with me on the trip, and I think that we accomplished a great deal in

solving mutual problems with the Trust Territory. I also appreciate very

much the fine way in which you folks handled and the other
patients that have been in Hawaii. ,

We are most pleased with the able assistance that we are receiving

from the Atomic Energy Commission in Honolulu in carrying out these surveys.

Sincerely,  Lo .

flor ko Chua K— *

Robert A. Conard, M.D.

Head, Marshall Islands Medical Survey
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cc: Director, Division of Biology and Medicine, AEC, Washington
Director, AEC Nevada Operations Office, Las Vegas
Chairman, Medical Research Center, Brookhaven National Laboratory
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